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Notice Regarding End-of-Year/New Year Holiday Period

Dear Sir or Madam, we hope that you are doing well in this winter season. We would like to take this
opportunity to thank you for your continued support and patronage.

The English Language Education Council, Inc. will be closed for the end-of-year and New Year holiday
period as below.

Start: 28" December (Saturday), 2024
Finish: 5t January (Sunday), 2025
* We will resume business as usual on 6! January (Monday), 2025.

* Inquiries received during the winter holiday period will be processed from 6™ January, 2025.

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause, and thank you for your understanding.
We wish you all a Happy Winter Holiday!



